LIGHTHOUSE YOUTH MINISTRY - JANUARY PLANS

Our church partners with four other local churches to support our joint ecumenical initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. Lighthouse offers a safe and affirming community where all youth grades 5-12 are:

WELCOMED regardless of religious affiliation or beliefs, EMPOWERED to explore questions of faith and life, and EQUIPPED to serve their community and the world.



Events are held at Lighthouse Headquarters, 513 West Grand Avenue in Port Washington, unless indicated otherwise. Please contact Lighthouse Director Christin Flucke at (262) 483-9582 or email christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org if you have questions or want to RSVP. Visit Lighthouse - Port Washington Saukville Ecumenical Youth Ministry on Facebook or go to their website at lighthouseyouth.org. Here are their plans for this month:

Sunday, January 5, 7:00-8:00 p.m. - Lighthouse Life Night

Celebrate the start of 2025 and ease back into your routines following Christmas break with casual time to hang out, play games, and catch up with your friends from Lighthouse. Plus, those in attendance will get to help plan the calendar events for the rest of the school year!





Sunday, January 12, 1:00-5:00 p.m. Skiing/Snowboarding/Tubing at Sunburst

Come enjoy an afternoon of winter fun with friends as we hit the slopes! The group will meet at Lighthouse and carpool to Sunburst in Kewaskum. Students can choose between tubing, skiing, or snowboarding and Lighthouse will cover the rental/lift costs. Please come dressed for the weather and bring along some money for snacks if you would like. Students must pre-register for this event by January 2, email to Christin if you would like to attend!

Sunday, January 19, 6:00-8:00 p.m. - Movie Night

Cold winter nights are the perfect time to grab a friend and enjoy an old-fashioned Movie Night together. Pizza, popcorn, and other movie favorites will be provided, and comfy pjs are highly encouraged as well! *Note: those present will vote on the movie selection.*



HELP LIGHTHOUSE COLLECT ITEMS FOR BIRTHDAY KITS



Lighthouse will once again be collecting items such as cake mix, frosting, candles, etc. to assemble "birthday kits" to donate to our local food pantries. These kits will help ensure that pantry guests can enjoy a birthday celebration on their special day. Be on the lookout for the birthday cake collection poster at church with more details about what items are needed. Please place all donations in the marked container at church by Friday, January 31.